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The  Departmental  Advisory  Board  of  the  Chemical  Engineering  Department  held  its  annual

meeting on 5th March 2025 through a Google Meet. The agenda of the meeting was to review the

progress of the department and discuss future road map. 

The  meeting  was  chaired  by  Dr.  N.  G.  Kanse,  the  Head  of  the  Department.   Prof.  A.  K.

Bandsode,  the  faculty  member  on  the  board,  welcomed  and  introduced  the  advisory  board

members. It was followed by an overview of the infrastructure, activities, achievements of faculty

and students, placements, and results in the department which was presented by Dr N. G. Kanse,

the Head of the Chemical Engineering Department.

Mr Ajay Take, the  industry  representative  on  the  board,  appreciated  the  efforts  taken  by the

department  for  the  benefit  of  the  students.  He  emphasized  the  importance  of  internship  and

industrial training for the students.  Dr N. G. Kanse appreciated the suggestions and assured the

members  to  implement  them.  The  meeting  concluded  with  a  vote  of  thanks  by  Prof.  A.  K.

Bandsode.
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DAB members in the meeting

Dr N. G. Kanse presenting an Overview of the Department

Prof. A. K. Bandsode delivering the Vote of Thanks during the meeting
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